
Are you having trouble paying your rent or mortgage due to 
financial issues brought about by COVID-19? 

Maybe your rent or mortgage is temporarily delayed, but you aren’t sure how 
you’ll afford to pay when the bills are due?  

You may qualify for COVID-19-related housing assistance, if you live in the city of 
Knoxville and:
• have lost employment or income due to COVID-19, or
• are unable to work because you’ve been diagnosed or quarantined 
 with COVID-19.

Call 211 and ask about the Housing Assistance Program for COVID-19.

COVID-19 
Housing Assistance 
Program

*KCDC/public housing and Section 8 voucher residents are ineligible because 
their housing is income-based.


